
A message from Mrs Wathen & Mr Spink…… 
 

We hope that you all had a lovely week           
enjoying family time and we are pleased to see 
everyone back ready for the second half of the 
Autumn term. Can you believe we are now on 
the steady run-up to Christmas? 
This week we have launched all our exciting 
new topics in each phase and the children (and 
adults!) are looking forward to getting stuck in 
to their exciting learning. Each phase has 
written their own newsletter so that you know 
what your children will be learning over the 
coming half term. 
You may have noticed our new bike shelter 
emerging from the ground over this week. We 
are delighted with it and offer a big thank you 
to Leeds City Council who have arranged for it 
to be installed for us—free of charge! We know 
it will be used regularly by our wonderful       
children. Enjoy a restful weekend, see you on 
Monday! 
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Ebor Gardens Photo Gallery— Biscuit Bear & KS1  

Certificate winners 

 

Remember to keep an eye on our social media pages! 

This Week’s Attendance….. 

The Biscuit bears goes to Reception 1 & 5LA who have the best attendance this week.  

Whole school attendance is  96.7% this week. 

N— 84% Rec 1— 99% Rec 2— 98%  1HN– 97% 1AD— 98% 2FA— 98% 2LB— 98% 3NB— 94% 

3JH— 97% 4HW—98%  4CH—98% 5LA— 99% 5NP— 96% 6NI— 94% 6GA—97%  



 

 

Nursery Places 

We still have places available in our Nursery.  Give us a 

call on 0113 2482750 to apply for one of the places for 

September 2021. 
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Autumn Term Events 

Here are the upcoming events for your diary: 
 

Monday 1st November—School Opens for Autumn 2 

Friday 12th November—Children in Need event 

Tuesday 23rd November—Individual & Sibling Photographs 

Wednesday 24th November—Parents Coffee Morning (9am in the hall) 

Monday 29th November—”Puss in Boots” Panto group in school 

Thursday 2nd December—Reading Event (further information to follow) 

Wednesday 8th December—Christmas Fair (3-4pm) 

Friday 10th December—Christmas Dinner & Christmas Jumper Day 

Monday 13th December—EYFS Christmas Production (2pm) 

Tuesday 14th December—KS1 Christmas Production (2pm) 

Wednesday 15th December—LKS2 Carols (9am) UKS2 Carols (2pm) 

Thursday 16th December—Christmas Parties in school 

Friday 17th December—School closes at 1:30pm for Christmas 

 Weather News 

As we are in Autumn and heading towards Winter, please be sure to send 

your child to school with a coat. As well as playtimes, we take lots of                 

opportunities to take part in outdoor learning so your child will need to be 

able to wrap up warm to be outside. 



 

 

Diwali 
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Diwali is a very important religious celebration that takes place every 
year. Although it is traditionally celebrated by Hindus and Sikhs, it can be 
celebrated by people from other religions as well. The specific date of    
Diwali varies but it is between the months of October and November  
each year. This year it was celebrated on 4th November. 

In Hinduism, this festival of lights, takes place over 5 days and is enjoyed 
by children because of the lights, fireworks and sweets involved. Oil lamps 
are lit to help the goddess of wealth, Lakshmi, find her way into people’s 
homes. Diwali celebrates the return of Rama and Sita back to Rama’s 
Kingdom. The festival marks the victory of good over evil and light over 
darkness. Rangoli patterns are drawn on the floor, usually including a lo-
tus flower, as Lakshmi is associated with this flower. 

For Sikh’s, Diwali is really important as it celebrates the release of the 6th 
guru, Guru Hargobind and 52 princes in 1619. Sikh’s light the golden   
temple to celebrate the guru’s return. Diwali is known as the ‘festival of 
lights’ because shops, public places and homes are decorated with small 
oil lamps called diyas. Fireworks are a huge part of the celebrations and 
people also get together and exchange gifts. 

We would like to wish all our families who celebrate a happy Diwali and 
hope you enjoyed your celebrations! 



This week’s Certificate Winners in Reception, LKS2 & UKS2………….. 
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